
Stonegate Mother’s Day Out 
REOPENING PLAN 2020  

Dear MDO Family, 
We hope that you find comfort in the procedures that have 
been put into place to decrease the spread of COVID-19. If at 
anytime during the school year, your child develops known 
symptoms, you are required to follow public health guidelines and 
instructions. In the event of a confirmed case, please notify MDO Director immediately. If your child has been 
exposed while at school, you will be notified through email.  

We are looking forward to beginning this school year with you and your child. 
For any other questions or concerns, please email Kelly at kcarroll@stonegatefellowship.com. 

  
Kelly Carroll 

MDO Director  
Stonegate Fellowship 

Masks

Facial coverings must be 
worn while in the building

MDO teachers and staff 
will be required to wear a

facial covering 
when closely interacting 

with students

Cleaning

Additional cleaning 
routines have been 
established in all 

classrooms and play 
areas

Hand washing and 
sanitizing stations will 
be used several times 

SOCIAL DISTANCING

Classes will not combine 
for PE or outside play 
until further notice

Modified chapel times 
will occur- students will 

participate in chapel 
once a week with the 
same age classes only   

Drop off:
Students with the last name beginning with A-M will drop off from 9:00-9:15am. Please wait 
outside or in your car if you arrive before 9am.  Students with the last name beginning with N- Z 
will drop off from 9:15- 9:30am. ALL students attending for the day must be in their classroom by 
9:30am. failure to comply with these guidelines will prevent your child from coming to school 
that day.

Vistors on campus:
Parents will only be allowed on campus during pick up and drop off times; birthday celebrations 
are suspended until further notice. 

Tuition payments:  
All tuition payments will be set up as automatic drafts either by ACH or credit/debit card.  

All families will be required to complete the authorization form before Thursday, August 30th.

mailto:kcarroll@stonegatefellowship.com

